
 
 

 
HEALTH POLICY AND ANALYTICS 

Oregon Educators Benefit Board 

  

    Kate Brown, Governor 

500 Summer Street NE, E-88 
Salem, OR 97301-1063 

Toll-free (Benefits) 888-469-6322 
Email: oebb.benefits@odhsoha.oregon.gov 

 
[Date] 
 
 

[FIRST] [LAST] 
[ADDRESS] 
[CITY], [STATE] [ZIP]  

  
  

 
Dear [FIRST]: 
 
The 2022 Open Enrollment period has ended. Our records show you did not save healthcare plan 
selections in the MyOEBB system during this year’s required open enrollment; therefore, effective 
October 1, 2022, you have no medical, dental or vision coverage through OEBB. Any optional plan 
enrollments, such as life insurance, AD&D, disability or long-term care coverage from 2021-22 will continue 
uninterrupted. 
 
If you are concerned about your lack of enrollments, please contact your employer immediately. If you 
are a COBRA participant, please contact BenefitHelp Solutions (BHS) at 1-800-556-2230.   
 
To review your current enrollments or print your benefits statement, log into OEBBenroll.com. 
 
Please visit the Required Notices page (www.oregon.gov/oha/OEBB/Pages/Required-Notices.aspx) of the 
OEBB website to access documents OEBB is required to provide its members, including: 
 

 Medicare Creditable Coverage Notice – All Kaiser Permanente Medical Plans (1, 2A, 2B, 3, & 
Bronze) as well as Moda Health Medical Plans 1 – 7 are considered creditable coverage for the 2022-
23 plan year. 

 Medicare Non-Creditable Coverage Notice – The Moda Health Bronze Plan is considered non-
creditable coverage for the 2022-23 plan year. 

 Notice of Women’s Health and Cancer Rights 
 Consolidated Omnibus Budget Reconciliations Act (COBRA) Notice 
 Medicaid and the Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP) 
 Newborn & Mothers’ Health Protection Act Notice 
 Notice of Special Enrollment Rights 
 Provider Choice Rights Notice 
 Timing Extensions for HIPAA special enrollment, COBRA, ERISA claims & appeals 
 Summaries of Benefits and Coverage (SBC’s) 

 
If you have any questions about this letter, please call OEBB Member Services at 1-888-469-6322, or send an 
email to oebb.benefits@odhsoha.oregon.gov. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Linda Freeze 
Benefits Manager, Oregon Educators Benefit Board 
 


